
 

 
NOTICE  

 
03/2021  

 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF COUNTER SERVICES  

REVENUE DIVISION, MINISTRY OF FINANCE AND ECONOMY 

 
With reference to the announcement made by Ministry of Health on the 

7th August 2021, we would like to inform the public of the temporary 

closure of counter services at Revenue Division, Ministry of Finance and 

Economy until further notice. 

 

To ensure continuity of services provided, the said services could be done 

through online or through the drop box which has been prepared by the 

Ministry of Finance and Economy at the Ministry’s lobby. Kindly scan the 

QR code below for refer to the standard operating procedures. 

 

For further information and any questions, please email at 

revenue@mofe.gov.bn or call at +673 2383933/2380651.   

 
Thank you. 

        
                
Ministry of Finance and Economy 
 
Date:  9th August 2021 
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